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Question Time 

 

In the spirit of the message that “transparency, honesty, and open dialogue will continue to serve 

us well” I was wondering (1) when exactly our Central Administration (henceforth, “CA”) 

learned about the proposed changes to the text of our diplomas; (2) what were the reasons that—

as of October 2nd,, when our students were already protesting—CA was still discussing the issue 

without having yet reached a conclusion; (3) why it therefore seems that it was effectively left to 

our students to defend and fight for our brand—a brand for whose development we purchased 

outside consulting and hired a full-time professional to market. 

 

B. Buldt 


